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Any measure to make in-person voting on the date of election is a blatant attempt at 

limiting voting rights of the Electorate and I'm 100% against it. Voting by mail has 

been demonstrably shown to be safe, reliable, and honest--there is NO evidence that 

voting by mail increases voter fraud. And allowing a reasonable number of days to 

count ballots that have been cast by mail--either in early voting or a reasonable 

number of days AFTER an election to allow for mail delivery to reach ballot counters-

-has been the Oregon standard and should continue to be so. The present method of 

voting in elections in Oregon--by mail being the one most used--allows the greatest 

number of the electorate a chance to cast a ballot. This is the American way, and any 

attempt to restrict voting to in-person on election day is anti-American. 


